
From: shannon kyles   
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 2:53 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Response to Application for Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-Law Amendment for Lands 
Located at 392, 398, 400, 402, 406, and 412 Wison Street East and 15 Lorne Avenue, Ancaster 
 

Dear Mme Clerk, 
As President of the Hamilton Region Branch of the Architectural Conservancy of 
Ontario I must take issue with the proposed Development on Wilson Street at 
Rousseaux. 
 

The development is contrary to the Secondary Plan in Ancaster, and goes against the 
community's wishes. In addition, it will further the destruction of one of the oldest main 
streets in the province. 
 

Ancaster has  Cultural Heritage Landscape status because it is both one of the oldest 
villages in Ontario and because of its unique character.  Heritage legislation is put in for a 
reason. It needs to be adhered to. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Shannon Kyles 
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